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  Picacho Gun Club Meetings are on 
the second Thursday of each month 
at 7:00p.m. Meetings are held at the 
Game and Fish Department on 2715 
Northrise Drive, 

The Officers Are: 
President       Coralie Carrier 
Vice Pres.    Todd Bensley 
Secretary    Juli Johannsen 

Treasurer    Joe Coppolo 
Range Coordinator Cindy Pollock 
Programs    David Noble 

 
PGC Web Site 
WWW.PicachoGunClub.com 
 

PGC Christmas Party 12/9/2010               

Other Activities (to be decided) 

 
Gun Shows 
 
Hatch 12/4-5/2010 Community Center 
Alamogordo 12/18-19/2010 Armory 
 
Contact Information: 
Eli 575-430-8685 
Stacy 505-999-7760 
 
Monthly Matches 

USPSA:  1st Saturday 9:30 am. 
Robert Mullan 649-8109 
e-mail   mullanman2@yahoo.com 
 
Small bore/NRA, cowboy rifle, and 
hunter pistol, silhouette;, 1st Sunday 
9:00am.Todd Bensley phone 524-7910 

Black Powder Cartridge Silhouette: 
2nd Sunday 8:00 am.  Dave Teague 
Phone 915-857-1325 e-mail PDT5397 

Big Bore Silhouette:  3rd Sunday at 
9am.  Todd Bensley, phone 524-7911 

November 7th PGC hosted the monthly 
Club Silhouette Match with 12 shooters 
attending.  The weather was excellent 
as indicated by the high scores and 
personal bests attained (*). 
Plinking Rifle: 
Harry Stryker- 29* Match Winner  
Donna Stryker- 25 2nd  
Bob Distlhorst- 24 3rd  
 
Sm. Bore Lever gun: 
Harry Lucker- 38* 
Bill Madden- 25* 
 
CFHP: 
Jasper Domenici- 3 
 
SBRMS : 
Tom Richardson- 29 Match Winner 
Garrett Bensley-  17* 2nd 
Kyle Bensley-  15*  3rd 
Our next Club Match will be November 
21st, Shooting High Power Rifle 
Silhouette and organized practice for 
SBRMS, SB/CFHP and Plinking Rifle. 
Target set up at 0800, practice at 0900 
and Match at 1000. NRA rules utilized, 
$8 entry and a $4 rebate to the first four 
shooters who help set up and take down 
the targets.  6mm bore diameter 
minimum and no magnums, belt or 
otherwise. 
 
Cowboy Action Shooting (SASS) 4th 
Saturday 9:00 am.  Mark Aguirre 647-
3434, Email AguirreAuto@Gmail.com 
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Attention Cowboy Reloaders!!!!  
Miss Mary Lou, 
I was wondering if you could ask any of 
the cowboy action shooters that 
currently reload .45 LC if they would be 
interested in spending an afternoon 
helping me reload my .45 LC ammo.  I 
do not have a reloader but I have tons of 
brass.  I'm not looking to develop a 
round for my ruger; I just want to put 
munitions downrange for less than a 
dollar a round, which is the current price 
in Las Cruces for .45.  Like I said I have 
tons of brass I need to know what bullet 
and powder I need to buy and the use of 
a reloader and the expert advice.  I 
would gladly pay for the time. 
  
-Jonathan 
  
-Jonathan Lindsey  
Network Engineer  
3D Research Corporation 
Thank you Jonathon, for sending your 
request to us, for publication. 
Note to Jonathon, 
You may want to consider attending the gun 
shows and talking to some of the reloaders 
there as well. (mls) 
 
Action Pistol, USPSA, 3 Gun & 
coming soon Metallic Knock Down                  

4th Saturday. 9:30 am. Robert Mullan, 
phone 649-8109, email 
mullanman2@yahoo.com 
 
 

Hello SASS members, 
Our company is producing a film about 
Billy the Kid for the PBS series 
American Experience. We're hoping to 
do some reenactment shooting in New 
Mexico the week of December 13th and 

we're looking for folks with period 
clothing and weapons to appear in the 
film. 
 
I'm guessing that you and your 
members are pretty familiar with the 
story so I'll a little more specific. Here's 
what we're hoping to do: 
 
• Billy's murder of Windy Cahill (tight 
shots of struggle with Billy pulling out his 
Colt and firing into Cahill's belly) 
• The Brady killing (shots of 
Winchesters firing from a-top a corral 
wall) 
• Billy's murder (shots of Billy's 
silhouette and tight shots of Garrett 
firing his Colt) 
• Billy target practice (shots of Billy 
firing at a bottle, bottle exploding) 
• Billy being photographed by tintype 
photographer 
 
So we would need someone with some 
bulk to play Cahill, someone to play 
Garrett (although since Garrett will be in 
the shadows this person need not have 
Garrett's body type), some Regulators to 
fire Winchesters from a corral, and a 
Billy (someone young and slight). 
 
We will likely shoot at the Bonanza 
Creek Ranch outside Santa Fe 
(http://tinyurl.com/336t3u3). We would 
need folks for 1-3 days depending on 
their availability and what characters 
they would play. We would take care of 
mileage/travel expenses. We would also 
take care of obtaining the blanks and 
will likely have an armorer on site. 
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I'm hoping you can put this out to your 
members. It should be a lot of fun. 
Please let me know if you have any 
questions. 
 
Best, 
Josh 
-- 
Josh Gleason 
Ark Media / PBS American Experience 
office: 718 935-9745 
cell: 917 855-7818 
www.ark-media.net 
www.joshuawgleason.com 

 

 

Here's a great thought that could help 
create an interesting problem for the 
ACLU 
 
Pass this on to your church, co-workers, 
family, and friends. What you have to 
lose but 44 cents, what do you have to 
gain? ----------- More than you will ever 
know. 
 
What a clever idea! Yes, Christmas 
cards. This is coming early so that you  
can get ready to include an important 
address to your list. 
 
Want to have some fun this 
CHRISTMAS? 
 
Send the ACLU a CHRISTMAS CARD 
this year. 
 
As they are working so very hard to get 
rid of the CHRISTMAS part of this 
holiday, we should all send them a nice, 
card to brighten up their dark, sad, 
little world. Make sure it says "Merry 
Christmas" on it. 
 

Here's the address, just don't be rude or 
crude: 
ACLU 
 125 Broad Street , 18th Floor 
 New York , NY 10004 
 
Two tons of Christmas cards would 
freeze their operations because they  
wouldn't know if any were regular mail 
containing contributions. So spend 44 
cents and tell the ACLU to leave 
Christmas alone. Also tell them that 
there is no such thing as a “Holiday 
Tree". It's always been called a 
CHRISTMAS TREE! 
 
And pass this on to your email lists. We 
really want to communicate with the 
ACLU! They really DESERVE us!! 
 
For those of you who aren't aware of 
them, the ACLU, (the American Civil 
Liberties Union) is the one suing the 
U.S. Government to take God,  
Christmas or anything religious away 
from us. They represent the atheists and 
others in this war. Help put Christ back 
in Christmas! 
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Test for Dementia 
Below are four (4) questions  

and a bonus question.  
You have to answer them instantly. 

You can't take your time, answer all of them   
immediately.         

 OK?!         
Let's  find out just how clever 

You really are....        
      

First  Question :      
You are participating in a race.  

You overtake the second person. 
                       What position are you in?     

 
Answer:  If you answered that  

you are first, then you are  
absolutely wrong!  

If you overtake the second person  
and you take his place,  

you are second!   
Try not to screw up next time.  

Now answer the second  question,   
but  don't   take  as much time  

as you took for the first question,   
             OK     ?       

Second Question:   
If you overtake the last person,  

then you are....?    

  Answer:  If you answered that you  
are second to last,  

and then you are wrong again.  
Tell me, how can you  

overtake the LAST Person?  
  You're not very good at this, are you 

Third Question:   
Very tricky arithmetic!  

This must be done in your head    
 ONLY      

Do not use paper & pencil   
or a calculator.  Try it.  

Take     1000   and add   40 to it.  
Now add another   1000     ...  Now add 30..      

Add another   1000      .  .. Now add   20        
Now add another   1000   Now add   10     ...  
What is the total?     

 Did you get 5000?      
   The correct answer is actually 4100.       

If you don't believe it, check it with a calculator!    
Today is definitely not your day, is it?    

Maybe  you'll get the last question  right....     
   

Fourth  Question :      
Mary's father has five daughters:     

 1.Nana,    2.Nene,   3.Nini,   4.Nono.   
What’s the name of the fifth daughter?          

Did you Answer   Nunu?  
NO....  Of course it isn't. 
Her name is     Mary.       

Read the question again!     
Okay,  now the 

Bonus  Round :       
A mute person goes into a shop 
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and wants to buy a toothbrush.  
By imitating the action  

of brushing his teeth  
he successfully expresses himself to the 
shopkeeper and the purchase is done.    

 
Next,  a blind man comes into the shop   who  

And wants to buy a pair of                 
sunglasses; how does  HE indicate   

What he wants?       
He has to open his mouth and ask.     

It's really very simple!       
  

KEEP THIS GOING     
 

TO FRUSTRATE THE     
 

SMART PEOPLE   IN YOUR LIFE!    
 
  
 

    


